Duangjit Pongsichompu

Subject: FW: UBC Vancouver Summer Progrg

students!

From: UBC Vancouver Summer Program <vsp.ubc@ubc.ca>

Sent: Saturday, October 26, 2024 1:58 AM

To: Phatcharaporn Prasit <Phatcharapornc@nu.ac.th>

Subject: UBC Vancouver Summer Program 2025 - We look forward to welcome your stugentst

Dear Partners,

| hope this email finds you well!
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As we reflect on this past summer, we are deeply grateful to you, our partners, for your supp’ort in m'a"k ing UBC
Vancouver Summer Program (VSP) a vibrant learning community. VSP 2024 once again brought together students
from diverse backgrounds and institutions, offering a unique opportunity for participants to engage in cross-

disciplinary learning, sociocultural activities, and personal growth.

We are excited to build on our students’ positive experiences and announce our dates for VSP 2025! Please mark

these dates on your calendar:

« June Session: June 6 to July 6, 2025 (Application deadline: February 28, 2025)

o July Session: July 11 to August 10, 2025 (Application deadline: April 4, 2025)
This year we will be offering over 50course packages in a range of disciplines. Application requirements for each
program, fees, and other relevant information can be found on our website at
www.vancouversummerprogram.ubc.ca. On-line applications for students will be accepted starting late 2024
through our website, or if you interested in sending a group, please contact us at vsp.applications@ubc.ca. Please
note that should your institution send 24 or more students to our program, VSP will sponsor a chaperone to come
along with your group. Our sponsorship covers each chaperone’s accommodation, medical insurance, and

chaperone-specific events throughout the duration of the program.

If you have any questions or would like further information, feel free to contact us at vsp.ubc@ubc.ca and sign up for
one of our upcoming information sessions exclusively for university administrators below. Student-facing

information sessions will be announced on our website shortly.

o Tuesday November 19, 2024 at 7:00pm PST [Sign Up] [Convert to your time zone]
o Thursday November 28, 2024 at 7:00am PST [Sign Up] [Convert to your time zone]

We will also be sending you our new Partner Announcements Newsletter periodically... please stay tuned for those.

Thank you again for your support and we look forward to welcoming your students to VSP 2025!

Regards,
Caroline

Caroline Lai
Director | Vancouver Summer Program

UBC Extended Learning

The University of British Columbia | Vancouver Campus | Musqueam Traditional Territory

vancouversummerprogram.ubc.ca | extendedlearning.ubc.ca
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